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Thursday 19th December 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It is the end of a very rewarding and busy term, roughly three and a half months since the 

new school year began and only a few days from Christmas. It has been wonderful opening 

our doors to you this past half term and I am hoping that this will continue throughout the 

academic year.  On behalf of all school staff and governors, I would like to wish everyone a 

very Merry Christmas and hope that whatever your plans, you enjoy time together during 

the festive season.  

 

 

DICK WHITTINGTON 

Children from years 3 to 6 had the opportunity to watch the pantomime ‘Dick Whittington’ on Tuesday. 

Children thoroughly enjoyed the show and behaved impeccably. A huge thank you to grown-ups for 

showing patience when the children arrived back at school and more importantly, thank you to those who 

walked or parked away from the front of the school and then walked the short distance to collect children. 

The safety of the children must come first so we hugely appreciate your co-operation. A massive thank you 

to staff also!  

 

 

A VISIT FROM SANTA 

Our younger pupils had a visit from Santa this 

week. We are very lucky he was able to give up 

some of his free time during this busy period to 

chat with the children of George Street. I’m sure 

they have all been placed on the ‘nice list’.  

 

 

 

 
 

#NOT IN MISS OUT  -  STRIVE FOR 95% - #striveto95%  #notinmissout 

45 children have achieved 100% attendance so far, this academic year. Fantastic.  

The winner of the £15 gift voucher is Elliot Osmond.  

 

 

THANK YOU STAFF 

A huge thank you to all staff who work at George Street. They work tirelessly and always remain in high 

spirits with lots of enthusiasm. They deserve some down time with family members.  

A huge thank you to Miss Carlie for her dedication to the children and families of George Street.  Today 

was Miss Carlie’s last day with us and we wish her every success for the future. She will start her new job in 

the new year, supporting children and taking them out in the community.  
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We wish you a Merry Christmas and a peaceful new year and look forward to seeing you all again on 

Monday 6th January 2024! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards    

 

 

K.Manley  


